
Lunch Menu: Week 3 

The Week Ahead 

Term 3 Week 6 
 
Dear All,  
 
It has been very exciting to attend a meeting 
this week to plan the installation of the new 
outdoor classroom. This project, funded entirely 
by FOCCS, has been a year in the making but 
next month work will begin and soon the 
children will be able to enjoy the 50 seated 
structure. We are so grateful to the FOCCS 
committee for their hard and commitment.  
In the ‘Week Ahead’ this week, we have 
included all of the half term flyers we have 
received, so that you can plan ahead and see 
local events on offer.  
 

Enjoy the weekend.  
Best Wishes,  
From Miss Brotherton   

 

COMING SOON! 

 

Monday 7th February   

 Welcome to Miss Jess Caunter our School Improvement Adviser  

Tuesday 8th February  

 Safer Internet Day 

Reminders: Tips, advice, guides and resources to help keep your child safe online  
As a parent or carer you play a key role in helping your child to stay safe online. 
You don’t need to be an expert on the Internet to help keep your child stay safe online. Please visit the UK 
Safer Internet Centre where you will find lots of advice and resources as you support your child to use the 
internet safely, responsibility and positively. 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
 

 



 

 


